
INTERNATIONAL SCHOOLS AWARD 

WEDNESDAY, 6TH JULY 

20th June, 2016 

On Wednesday, 6th July, between 9.00—11.00 a.m. 

we will be having a visit from seven Chinese 

Headteachers and Chris Williams, our British 

Council Ambassador.  

The project, which involves seven Lincolnshire schools, is 

called ‘Shakespeare Lives’ and commemorates the 

British playwright who was born 400 years ago.  

Unlike the previous week long visit from Ratan (from 

Bangladesh), we only have two hours to showcase 

Keelby Primary Academy, demonstrate our skills and 

celebrate our successes. 

On this occasion we will be opening the school gates 

at 8.40 a.m. so we have everyone ready to greet 

the visitors at 9.00 a.m..  Children will be greeting our visitors, 

starting from outside the main entrance and continuing into the hall.  

Whilst they are doing this they will be waving flags and singing a 

welcome song and then meet the rest of the school in the hall who will 

also be singing the same song.  

There will then be a whole school assembly which you are very 

welcome to attend (but please arrive before 8.55 a.m. and via the 

playground).  Year 5 pupils will be acting out a scene from ‘Macbeth’ 

during assembly.  After this the visitors will be having 

refreshments, followed by a tour of the school led 

by our Y6 pupils.  The visitors will also be 

observing teaching and learning  around the 

school.  We will complete the visit by giving our 

guests a demonstration of our line dancing 

techniques and saying farewell in Chinese. 

What an exciting term full of international activity! We hope the children 

have come home full of enthusiasm for the cultural links they have been 

making with other countries.  Keep looking at our International Schools page 

on the website for more information. As part of this award, Mrs White has 

been busy meeting with various people arranging various activities and she 

will be going on an exchange to China in October.   


